
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

The City of Meriden is accepting sealed proposals for: 
 

RFP022-13 Maintenance and Lining of Existing Sewer Mains and Manholes 
 

The City of Meriden Water Pollution Control Facility requests proposals to provide 
comprehensive maintenance and lining/re-lining services for existing sewer mains and manholes. 
The selected firm will develop fee proposals for specific identified projects, with WPCF staff, on 
an as-needed basis during the contract term. The successful firm must have lined over 3,000,000 
feet of pipe, of which 250,000 feet must have been 24” or larger diameter pipe, and must self-
perform 100% of work. 
 
Sealed RFPs, subject to the conditions contained herein, will be received by the City of 
Meriden Purchasing Department until 11:00 A.M. local , eastern standard time on 
November 2, 2021. 
 
Submissions, including sealed fee proposals, shall be submitted in three (3) complete sets and 
one (1) flash drive, in the manner specified. Copies of the described RFP may be downloaded 
from the City of Meriden website (www.meridenct.gov).  Additionally, copies of the RFP may 
also be downloaded from the State of Connecticut Department of Administrative Services 
website (https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/BidBoard). Proposals will be accepted at the 
Purchasing Department, 142 East Main Street, Room 210, Meriden, Connecticut 06450. The 
return envelope must be clearly marked with the Proposal Document RFP022-13 and 
addressed to the Meriden Purchasing Department, Room 210, and 142 East Main Street, 
Meriden, CT 06450. Any proposal received after the time and date specified shall not be 
considered.  
 
The right is reserved to reject any or all proposals, in whole or in part, to award any item, group 
of items, or total proposal, and to waive informality or technical defects, if it is deemed to be in 
the best interest of the City of Meriden. No proposer may withdraw their submission within 
ninety (90) days of the date of the opening.  
 
The successful firm(s) shall ensure that any appropriate licenses or certifications required by the 
State of Connecticut are maintained for the duration of the project. The firm must meet all 
municipal, state and federal affirmative action, equal employment opportunity practices, and 
prevailing wage rates as required. 
 
The City of Meriden is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. Disadvantaged, 
minority, small, and women business enterprises are encouraged to respond. 
                                                                                                      
Adam B. Tulin 
Purchasing Officer 
City of Meriden, CT 06450-8022 
Dated: October 19, 2021 
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